
                     

 

 

 

Sue Wylde, our MSABG Chairman, has with the BHS East Sussex 

Committee organised a 

Riding Hat and Body Protector Check Day. 

Do take advantage of this great offer, with new hat regulations this 

year, make sure you are wearing the correct safety standard hat to 

avoid disappointment being caught out at competitions. 

All riders should check their hats and be safe even if just for hacking. 

15% off new hats and 10% off new body protectors. 

 Enjoy this great opportunity. 

 Please see details below: 

 

Thursday 19 May 2016 

9.00 am – 7.00 pm 

Windmill Saddlery, Mill Lane, Lewes Road, 

Cross in Hand, East Sussex TN21 OTA 

Contact Jennifer McElhinney 078807 17633 

Or Windmill Saddlery 01435 868525 

 

BULLETIN                                         May 2016 

     Riding Hat and Body Protector Check Day. 


